
  Memo 

 

Do not provide falsified vaccination documentation to the public 

Sept. 29, 2021 

 

It has come to our attention that Public Health staff are being approached by members 

of the public who are requesting they falsify their vaccination record. This is not 

appropriate. This is illegal. 

 

If a member of the public contacts you to do this you can respond with the following:   

• No I will not, this is illegal 

• No I will not, I could lose my job 

• No I will not, and please do not ask for me to do this again 

• No I will not, and if you ask again I will report this to my manager 

 

After you decline, and they continue to ask you, please report this to your manager for 

further action.  

 

Also, if you are not comfortable replying to their request, you are not obligated to.  

 

 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

